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I am strongly opposed to the proposed recent application to modify existing water quality permits,
authorization required before Cooke can begin farming a highly-domesticated, partially-sterile
form of steelhead in their Puget sound net pens. We have seen these pens are not secure, they are
breeding grounds for disease and filth, and do not belong on this planet.



